
DRAFT Transportation 
Safety Action Plan Now 
Available For Review
The Pribilof Islands Regional Transportation  
Safety Plan is now available for public review.  
Projects outlined will help guide funding  
efforts aimed at enhancing transportation  
safety in Saint Paul Island. 

Download the Plan and Project Matrix at https://
projects.stpaulak.com/ss4a-action-plan/, and provide 
your feedback.

Or, scan the QR code 

Learn more about current and upcoming 
Infrastructure Projects on Saint Paul Island at: 

https://projects.stpaulak.com

Join us for a public meeting!
Learn more about the plan from Kuna Engineering.  

Monday, December 2nd
6:00-8:00 PM
Saint Paul Island Rec Hall

• Door Prizes & Giveaways
• Food & Drinks Provided
• All ages are welcome

Submit your 
comments  


